
 

 

IQ CARDS – CHRISTMAS CARD FUNDRAISING 2018 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

This term we are delighted to be participating in the card fundraising project with IQ Cards.     The 
funds that we raise through your purchases will be used to benefit the school. 

Your child has brought home with them the design they have created. IQ Cards can print this onto 
very high quality greeting cards, postcards, gift wrap and sticky gift labels. Also, new for 2018 is a 
fun and affordable gift: fridge magnets & coasters (See the flyer on reverse of this letter). 

Your child’s name will be printed onto the products for that personal touch! 

On the reverse of their design please can you fill in the order form by checking your child’s name is 
spelt correctly & stating clearly the quantity of each product that you would like to order.   

Payment must be handed in with the order forms as per the details on the sheet. 

All order forms & payments must be returned to the office by Friday 5th October. 

The quality and price of these products is fantastic and they are perfect to send to friends and 
family, please support the school by ordering if you can.   

All ordered products will be handed out by early December at the latest. 

Thank you for your support. 

Rebecca Benjamins 

 


